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Cedar class                           Spring 2  Week 1 
 
It was so lovely to have some sun this week and slightly higher temperatures. 
It definitely lifts everybody! We have begun learning about environmental art 
and some environmental artists this week. Also in English, we have finished 
our Wishing tales. In Maths, we are continuing to learn about fractions.  In 
Geography, we have learnt some interesting facts about polar oceans and in 
computing we are now looking at creating our own text adventures – these are 
like the choose your own adventure books! 
 
Homework 
Take care homework. Children should choose at least one activity and return 
by Monday 10th March.  
 
Reminders 
PE will continue on Tuesday and Friday next week. 
Please can you return your parent’s evening slips by Friday 7th March as this is 
when we will be sorting out appointment times. Thank you if you have already 
returned this. 
Art – please can you collect waste plastics that the children can use to create 
their own environmental art. These need to be in school for Thursday. 
Swimming begins on Wednesday – you will know if you’re child is attending. 
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Have a great weekend!  Mrs Parry 
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